GREATERLONDONAUTHORITY

(By email)

Our Ref: MGLA280720-9221

26 August 2020

Dear I

Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received
on 27 July 2020 and your response to our request for clarification received 13 August 2020.
Your request has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

You requested:

A full statistical count, disclosure and description of subsequent action concerning all
reports detailing:

(A) Racist hate incidents.

(B) Racist acts of civil discrimination.

(CO) Racist hate crimes. (Including murders or attempted murders)

Committed against any black employee by any white employee or any white employee
against any black member of the public.

Between Saturday, the 25th of April 2020 through to Saturday, the 25th of July 2020.
After a request by ourselves for clarification, you further requested that this was in relation to:
Complaints regarding those whom directly work with the assembly in accordance to the
specifications of the original foir.
Please find below our response to your request:
Between Saturday 25 April 2020 through to Saturday 25 July 2020 there were no reports of any
racist hate incidents, racist acts of civil discrimination, or racist hate crimes (Including murders or
attempted murders) concerning those whom directly work with the London Assembly committed
against any black employee by any white employee or any white employee against any black

member of the public.

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the
reference MGLA280720-9221.

City Hall, London, SE1 2AA ¢ london.gov.uk ¢ 020 7983 4000



Yours sincerely

Information Governance Officer

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information






